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5 March 2025 
 
 
Alan Johnstone 
fyi-request-29883-0b481e8d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Alan 
 
Request for information 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 26 January 2025. You 
requested: 
 

Please provide a full break down of costs incurred during the execution of 
"operation trolley", executed in Rotorua between January 21 to 23rd 2025 

 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 
 
There were no additional costs incurred because of this operation. The operation was 
conducted within our normal “business as usual” operations. No extra staff were re-
rostered, and no other extra resources were needed. 
 
Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
A Schwarz ASFK64 
Analyst 
Information Requests | Service Group 
 
P: 105 
E: InformationRequests@police.govt.nz  
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